Attachment K: 2024 Brampton Active Transportation Advisory Committee Update

The following are highlights from the Brampton Cycling Advisory Committee in 2023:

Helped plan and deliver 9th annual Bike the Creek event - 1,500 registered.
Planned and led 14 Community Rides from May to September with themed rides.
Highest participation ever with 67 cyclists (average 30-40); 409 registrants.
Participated in Vélo Canada Bikes’ National Pedal Poll with 26 Canadian
communities. 3 years of comparison data.

Helped organize and participate in the Earth Day event at Norton Place Park.
Organized and led bike rides from 3 different locations to Earth Day event site.
Two members attended Share the Road’s Ontario Bike Summit — cycling
conference to learn and share best-practices experience from other communities.
Organized and staffed 3-day Outdoor Adventure Show with 15 committee and
Bike Brampton volunteers. Interacted with 791 attendees from 61 communities
from Windsor to Pembroke. Promoted Bike the Creek, Community Rides, bike
hub programming.

Documented and reported illegal bike lane parking to 311.

Researched bike lane infraction fines across Canada. ($35 to $225).
Recommended fines be increased from $35.

Worked with Strategic Communications on Streets for People and bike lane
information in tax bill inserts.

Researched, reported, and advised on AT winter road and path maintenance.
Provided advice on bike signal timing at new cross-rides.

Provided advice on intersection treatment options around bike lane safety.
Engaged Region of Peel staff regarding issues at regional road intersections to
improve safety for vulnerable road users.

Expressed interest in participating in future consultations on Orangeville —
Brampton Rail Trail.



